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Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region V

175 West Jackson Blvd., 4th Floor
Chicago, IL60604-2698

January 18, 1996

Second

RC

Mr. Hubert J. Miller
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Mr. Miller:

Enclosed is a copy of the corrected final report for the May 9, 1995, plume exposure
"

pathway exercise of the offsite radiological emergency response plans, site-specific to the

Donald C. Cook Nuclear Power Station. An additional review of the report was

conducted and regrettably errors were found on page 10, "Table 2: Summary Results of
Exercise Evaluation" and page 14, the "State ofMichigan" results section. We apologize

for this mistake. Please destroy your copy of the report dated September 6, 1995 and

retain the enclosed corrected copy dated December 13, 1995. Corrected copies of this

report have been provided to the State ofMichigan and our National Office.

Reference our September 18, 1995 letter, the Title 44 CFR, Part 350, approval of the

offsite radiological emergency response plans and preparedness for the State ofMichigan,
site-specific to the Donald C. Cook Nuclear Power Station, granted on September 28,

1983, willremain in effect.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. Please contact Clara

Gatewood-Brown at (312) 408-5322 ifyou have any questions.

S'

Michelle M. kett
Regional Director

Enclosure:
cc: USNRC,Attn: Dennis Crutchfield

FEME National Office, PT-EX-RG
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